
NOVEMBER 11, 1975 
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Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has accepted the resignation of Helen Delich Bentley 
as Chairman of the Federal Maritime Commission effective November 
15, 1975. She was appointed October 6, 1969. 

The President nominated .Kar1 Bakke on September 19, 1975 to succeed 
Mrs. Bentley. 
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